
Price Transparency: 
Regulations, Legislation 
and Compliance 
 
In the calendar year 2024 Outpatient 
Prospective Payment Service final rule, 
the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services made several changes to the 
Hospital Price Transparency requirements. 
These new requirements will be effective 
in January 2025.

Join us at noon on Dec. 10 for a financial 
webinar where Kathy Reep, PYA will look 
at the new requirements for hospital price 
transparency, as well as some of the key 
concerns from providers regarding the 
current regulations. She will also discuss 
the status of federal legislation related 
to price transparency and recent reports 
on provider compliance from both third 
parties and government agencies. 

Questions: 
Contact Healthworks at (785) 233-7436

December 10, 2024
Noon to 1:00 p.m. 

Webinar Connection Fee: No Charge

Hosted by:

REGISTER HERE

FINANCIAL 
WEBINAR

https://registration.kha-net.org/


Questions:

Contact HEALTHWORKS at 

(785) 233-7436 or email 

jfindley@kha-net.org

Registration 
To receive connection instructions in a timely 
manner, please register by Dec. 6. 

REGISTRATION:
Financial Webinar

Dec. 10, 2024
Noon 

Webinar Connection Fee: No charge

 
 
First Name:					     Last Name:

 
Title:

 
Organization:

 
Address:						                City, State, Zip:

 
Telephone No.:	

Email Address:

(This field is required and where login instructions will be sent.)

Two Easy Ways to Register
Online: https://registration.kha-net.org 
Fax: (785) 233-6955
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